M E M O R A N D U M
TO:
          DR. MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON

                      KAREN BYRD

                      JULIA PILE 

                      Dr. TIFFANY SCHUSSLER

                      JESSE PARKS

                      MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:          MAY 3, 2021

FROM:        KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

RE:              KDE AGREEMENT TO ENGAGE IN THE STATE PERSONNEL DEVELOPMENT GRANT (SPDG) INITIATIVES PARTNERSHIP WITH YEALEY ELEMENTARY
                     Yealey Elementary has expressed an interest in refining their implementation of PBIS at the Preschool level. They currently work closely with Yealey’s School wide PBIS Team. A Partnership as described in the Mutual Selection document affords the Preschool Team an opportunity to learned new strategies and to show case the work they are currently doing to influence the behaviors seen in their classroom.

                     The Yealey Preschool Team will receive high quality targeted support in Positive Behavior Intervention and Support (PBIS) and active support from the Office of Special Education and Early Learning Programs (OSEEL).  
                     Participation is free of charge.
                     I have attached a copy of the SPDG INITIATIVES MUTUAL SELECTION DOCUMENT for your reference.


I recommend the board approve Yealey Elementary’s participation in the SPDG initiative, as presented.
